Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners



Principal Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

March 29, 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Throughout 2023, students in MC Quokkas will have the opportunity to participate in a range of local excursions as part of their Life skills and social learning programs. The purpose of these visits is to assist students to become more familiar and confident in local, social settings, including the learning of social rules and expectations for these contexts. Occasionally, visits may take us into other areas of the Gilgandra Local Government Area, including but not limited to areas such as, the Castlereagh River, Gilgandra Youth Centre, Hunter Park, the Flora Reserve, and the Cooee Heritage Centre. For these visits, students will travel on the Gilgandra Youth Centre bus.

This note gives students permission to take part in these excursions for the whole year. If you have any questions about these local excursion visits or would like to know some more information regarding your students learning, please do not hesitate to contact me during school hours.

Yours sincerely,		
	Goo	
-Mick Darcy/	Melinda Hoskins	
Principal	Classroom Teacher	
MC1 Quokkas Lo	cal Excursion Permission Note 2023	
I, give permission for of class MC Quokkas, to travel in the Gilgandra Youth Centre Bus to destinations in the Gilgandra Local Government Area, as part of their social and life skills learning programs.		
Signed:	Date:	